
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 

        

Faith Manor Family Council invites 

you to our next meeting! 
  

Dear Faith Manor Families, 

 

 

You’re invited to join us for our next Family Council 

Meeting via Zoom on Wednesday January 26, 2022 

at 7:00pm. 

 

Invite zoom link will be posted on the hch website 

two weeks prior to the next meeting.  
 

Hope to see you there, 

 

Lynn Vanlieshout 
Faith Manor Family Council Chair  

gvanlin628@rogers.com 


